## Department of Conservation and Recreation

Maura T. Healey
Governor
Kimberley Driscoll
Lieutenant Governor



Rebecca L. Tepper
Secretary
Nicole LaChapelle
Commissioner

## FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:

August 29, 2025

## CONTACT

**Ilyse Wolberg** 

Ilyse.Wolberg@mass.gov

617-360-1715

## DCR Recreational Advisory: Alfond Spray Deck

WHAT:

Beginning on Tuesday, September 2, 2025, and continuing through the remainder of the season (September 13), the Department of Conservation and Recreation (DCR) will close the Alfond Memorial Spray Deck on the Esplanade in the City of Boston to accommodate construction work at the future Charlesbank visitor center. The spray deck will be closed for the duration of the work and the public is advised to use the following parks as alternative options.

- North Point splash pad in Cambridge
- Latta splash pad and pool in Somerville
- Artesani splash pad and wading pool at Herter Park in Boston's Brighton neighborhood

For additional water recreational opportunities visit the DCR swimming schedule website.

WHERE: Alfond Memorial Spray Deck on the Esplanade in the City of Boston

**WHEN:** Tuesday, September 2, 2025 – the remainder of the season (September

13)

###